
WWPM 21.12.17:  Australian Southern Territory 
 
 
Prayer points:  
 
• Commissioners Floyd and Tracey Tidd and the new national cabinet and senior executive 
team. Pray for continuing inspiration and energy of body, mind and spirit in these demanding 
days. 
 
• Consultancy teams who have been engaged to assist in the transition and facilitating a new 
way forward. 
 
• The new Victoria division which comes into being in January 2018. This involves the merging 
of 3 divisions, and later the Victorian State Social Command, into one division. This is a 
complex transition which impacts on many levels. 
 
• Employees and officers who are experiencing anxiety in the midst of uncertainty about their 
employment / appointments going forward. 
 
• Need for more officers/leaders. There is a new candidate recruitment strategy being 
implemented across the nation. 
 
• ‘Summer Carnival’ - territorial youth event Jan 8-12 where 400 youth +100 leaders gather. 
Theme: ‘You’re not alone – We belong together’. This will be the 6th such event and over that 
time many significant faith and life decisions have been made by the young people who gather. 
 
• Officers and their families who have recently received farewell orders for the General Change 
which takes place in January. 
    
PRAISE POINTS: 
  
• New captivating vision being promoted and embraced around the nation. 
   
• Positive exposure in the media and public and corporate support leading up to Christmas. 
 
• Recruitment of quality executive employees who strongly align with TSA mission and values. 


